Donors and Staff at Champions for Learning
3606 Enterprise Ave, Suite 150
Naples, Florida 34104

To the Donors and Staff,

I wanted to express my heartfelt thanks to you for the hard work that you have done and the
successful funding of this project. Without caring individuals like yourself who must feel the
personal calling that teaching do, then pursuing innovation in presenting curriculum and providing
the young students in our schools with unprecedented opportunities to explore the curriculum is
simply not possible. Through grants like Champions for Learning, you are making a real difference.
Your grant affected not just the children under my supervision but also the children in other
classrooms who for the first time saw the beautiful order of nature. Many saw that Mathematics was
not just an abstract concept filled with rote steps that must be performed in a very specific order; but
instead, they saw that the numbers themselves held actual meaning and that the behavior of objects
could literally be described and more importantly predicted through those numbers. This, the
underpinnings of science, would not have been possible without your help, your funding, and most
importantly your wanting to make a difference.

I salute and thank you,

il !

Anthony Fernando

Teacher, Immokalee Middle School
401 N 9" Street

Immokalee, Florida 34142



